
 
NAFLD/NASH is a multisystem disease that quite often remains undiagnosed. With the AwareNASH 
project we aim to build more understanding of this disease among clinicians by developing an 
educational curriculum with e-learning modules, webinars and a library of patient cases. The 
curriculum will be available as of  Q2/Q3 2022. 
 
The scientific advisory board chaired by Dr. Maarten Tushuizen (LUMC) is developing an educational 
curriculum that fits the clinicians needs. We have created an online survey to better understand their 
knowledge gaps. We would very much appreciate your help in filling in this survey, which will take 
approximately 5 minutes of your time. 
 
More information on the project, the scientific advisory board and the survey can be found on the 
AwareNASH website https://awarenash.eu/ 
 
Direct access to the survey is also available via this link: https://awarenash.questionpro.com 
 
 
Many thanks in advance for your help. 
 
On behalf of the project team, 
 

Tatiana Klompenhouwer 
Project Director 
AwareNASH – a multisystem disease 
Email: tklompenhouwer@mededgs.com  
Mobile +31 (0) 6 14 63 51 83 
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